

out in front every time!"

The other Partridges didn't even try to keep up with Danny this time. They took things at a slower pace, spending the afternoon strolling along the beach, collecting shells and watching the rolling surf.

"I have to confess," Susan adds, "that we were still just as tired as Danny and David at the end of the day. That's one of the reasons we were all so happy just to sit down, catch our breath and enjoy the fantastic fireworks display in the evening."

In all, it was a great day. The Partridges had such a fantastic time, they're just counting the days in anticipation of another sensational party next year.

BRIAN JOINS THE CAST

The memory of the first day that Brian Forster reported for work on "The Partridge Family" set certainly holds a very special place in each of the Partridges' hearts. As you can imagine, the whole cast was really looking forward to meeting the newest addition to their family, and Brian was just as excited and thrilled as they were.

"I have to admit, though," Brian points out, "I was also a little nervous

(Continued on page 62)

You can write to THE PARTRIDGES at:
6311 Yucca St.
Hollywood, Calif. 90028
Put I READ TEEN WORLD
on the envelope!